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About this review 

The Arkansas Department of 

Environmental Quality (ADEQ) is 

initiating a three phase review process  

for the Assessment Methodology.  

ADEQ will gather input (Phase I) to 

present to a stakeholder workgroup who 

will discuss possible revisions to the 2016 

Assessment Methodology (Phase II). An 

updated Assessment Methodology will be 

presented to the public (Phase III) for a 

formal comment and response process.  

The final 2018 Assessment Methodology 

will be used during the 2018 303(d) 

assessment cycle. 

The 2016 Assessment Methodology can be 

found here: 

https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/

planning/integrated/

assessment/pdfs/2016-

assessment-methodology

-draft-04apr16-305b.pdf 

 

Get involved 

Input can be submitted for consideration  

by the stakeholder workgroup at the public 

listening session and beyond. All input  

must be received by 4:30 p.m. (CST), 

October 31, 2016.  

Email submission:   

am-comments@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Written submission: 

Mary Barnett 

ADEQ Water Planning  

5301 Northshore Drive 

North Little Rock, AR 72118. 

 

Stay informed 

Visit https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/

planning/integrated/assessment/

default.aspx to stay up to date on the review 

process, subscribe to the 

listserv, and view related 

documents.  
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